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Executive Board


President          Jim Murphy


860-742-3054  � HYPERLINK "mailto:irishbrit0471@att.net" ��irishbrit0471@att.net�     


Vice President  Vacant


Secretary          Vacant


Treasurer          Gary Dilk	


860-742-9656


Archivist           Susan Way	     860-742-5271


                  


Members at Large





Ginney Dilk            860-742-9656


Milton Natusch       860-465-9437


Bob Visny	     860-742-8354





Past President   Pat Natusch       860-465-9437





Executive Board Meetings are held on


The second Thursday of every month, 7:00 pm at the Strong-Porter house. All are welcome. 








Coventry Historical Society





P.O. Box 534


Coventry, Connecticut 06238





Phone:


860.742.9025





E-Mail:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:%7Cinfo@CTCoventryhistoricalsociety.org" �info@ctcoventryhistoricalsociety.org�





The Coventry Historical Society Web Site is located at:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ctcoventryhistoricalsociety.org" ��www.ctcoventryhistoricalsociety.org� 





Become a Member





If you aren’t already a member of the Coventry Historical Society, please consider joining now!





 Single Membership $10.00





 Family Membership $15.00





Send us your name, address and contact information using one of the methods listed on the left of this page.





Telephone number and email address would be appreciated.











Coventry Historical Society


P. O. Box 534


Coventry, CT 06238











We need new people! Our membership has been in a steady decline over a ten year period. Why we can only speculate. Attrition, the aging of most of our members is certainly a factor but there must be reasons we might be able to do something about. 


We implore you our members to please recruit as many people as you can to come and join us in our quest to preserve the history of our town. If there are reasons why we have been losing members and you think you have a solution please let us know by contacting one the Executive Board members listed on the last page, your information will be kept confidential. All things will be considered. We also are in dire need of Executive Board members as well; we are having trouble making a quorum of five. HELP!





Jim Murphy


President


Sign Post Editor
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Narrative to accompany the Coventry Historical Society’s grant for    Strategic Plan funding





Seven years ago the Coventry Historical Society made their first 5-year Strategic Plan under the guidance of Sally Whipple and funded by the Connecticut Humanities Council.  We achieved most of the goals we set for ourselves and are in a good position for Coventry’s 300th Anniversary to be held throughout 2012.  Our most elusive goal has been to increase membership even though the historical society has raised public awareness through monthly news articles, public meetings, parade and other public event participation. We must define why we are important to the quality of life in Coventry and just as important as children’s sports or the Food Pantry.  Then we must articulate it to the community.  





The Strategic Plan Committee will be composed of not only the Executive Board and society membership but also non-members from the community.  No size limit has been set at this point but should be seven people as a minimum.  Volunteers will be solicited via our quarterly newsletter, e-blast and local cable television.  Donna Baron has agreed to act as our facilitator.
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What Is It?





     This artifact was found in the dump behind a house on South St. The company can be found online, seems they made kitchen ware. This appears to be a lid of some kind but to what and why the holes? Call the Sign Post editor if you know the answer 860-742-3054. Or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:irishbrit0471@att.net" ��irishbrit0471@att.net�  
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The Sprague House has been sold!





     The Sprague house (our first meeting place) has finally been sold. This will lift a financial burden from the dwindling members of the Society and help insure the continuance of the organization; however without help from the caring people of the town it will be difficult to continue this very valuable organization. Therefore……..


    


 
































             























Above:  Steamer Launch at Lake Wangumbaug





Left:  Newspaper advertisement for building lots on Lake Wangumbaug, $99.00 and up.
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     We are looking for individuals to supervise and/or work at all of the activities listed.  If you are interested in helping to plan or work on any of the listed activities, please contact the point of contact listed below:





Thursday, March 15th Stew and Story at the Patriot's Park Lodge, 6 PM. $7/a person. Bring your own mug & spoon. A Bev York presentation on Connecticut and the Civil War. Reservations required –call Pat Natusch at 860-465-9437





Saturday, March 31, Amazing Race - Teams race the clock and each other to find Coventry landmarks and historical sites Teams are composed of 1 Coventry teenager, 1 GHR 3rd or 4th grader, 1 person who has lived in Coventry for 20 years and 1 Coventry Senior Citizen.  Teams must pre-register with Ginney Dilk - 860-742-9656 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdilk@aol.com" ��gdilk@aol.com� See � HYPERLINK "http://www.coventryct.org" ��www.coventryct.org�  300th Anniversary for starting location & complete set of rules. The prizes are t-shirts and a ride on 300th float in the parade.





May- Tag Sale at the 2nd Congregational church





May-19 or 20- 300 Years of Coventry quilts- OUTDOOR quilt show at the Strong-Porter Museum. Co-sponsored by CHS and the Coventry 300th Anniversary Committee. All quilts (antique to modern) and tops MADE or OWNED by a Coventry resident are eligible to be displayed. If you have a quilt you would to display OR would like to volunteer to help contact Ginney Dilk at 860-742-9656 or gdilk@aol.com.  





Jun- Bake sale at the 2nd Congregational Church


Jun-- Sundae on a Sunday


May-Jun I-84 Rest stop in conjunction with a Scouting group


Jun- Un-party


Jul- Farm Day


Aug. - “Back In Time” The 60’s and 70”s Car/Bike Cruize Event 


Oct- Brick Schoolhouse Halloween Party


Oct- A Hauntingly Entertaining Evening – (The Haunted Woods Walk)


Nov- Goods and Services Auction





I ask you to seriously consider volunteering for at least one activity, even if it is only to help out for one day.  The Coventry Historical Society’s mission to collect and preserve items and stories that pertains to Coventry and to educate the general public, through displays, programs, and events is contingent on having the resources, both financial and human, to make this happen.  With out you the rich history of Coventry could be lost for ever.





Gary W. Dilk


Treasurer
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